
Welcome to Fairview Baptist Church. We are glad you have chosen to worship 
with us today. It is our hope that you will experience God in worship, your heart 
will be renewed, and your life refreshed through your worship with us.

SUNDAY, JUNE 4,  2023

Summer in the Psalms is one of our favorite times. The Psalter is full of encouragement, 
comfort, and rich truths about the LORD. The Psalms also show us pictures of Christ in the 
Old Testament. This summer, we will look at several of these pictures as we discover the 
Messiah in the Psalms. As we examine God’s Word, may we be open to implementing it 
as we live for God’s glory and our good!

Today, we promote our upcoming Fairview Kids (K - 5th grade) and Students (6th - 12th 
grade) during our 9:00am Life Groups. This impacts those going into Kindergarten and 6th 
grade. If your child(ren) are moving to a new area of ministry, please let us know how we 
can help them make this transition smooth.  

This also means students going into 4th grade will transition 
out of Childrens Church and into staying to hear the sermon.



  
  Caleb Fleming Senior Pastor	           		    caleb@fairviewsherman.com
  Reid Kirk  Worship Pastor                         	      reid@fairviewsherman.com
  Eric Wyatt  Family & Discipleship Pastor	 eric@fairviewsherman.com
  Jenna Toland Student Minister  		  jenna@fairviewsherman.com
  Amanda Rich Interim Children’s Director            kids@fairviewsherman.com
  Amy Thornton Interim PreSchool Director    preschool@fairviewsherman.com
  Glenna Perrin Business Administrator                glenna@fairviewsherman.com
  Kaelyn Olson Office Receptionist                      office@fairviewsherman.com

Deacon Rotation
Sam Walker | 903-816-3363 | sam.walker93@gmail.com

Don Belcher | 903-821-6561 | janebelcher915@gmail.com

Make sure to mark your calendars 
for our summer events! During the 
summer, we will not have Wednesday 
night activities. We hope you will use 
this time to rest and connect with your 
family and your Life Groups! We will 
resume Wednesday Night Meal and 
Groups on Wednesday, August 23.

Registration for VBS is OPEN! VBS 
is for kids entering Kindergarten - 
entering 5th Grade. This is a perfect 
opportunity for you to invite your 
neighbors to become a part of the 
Fairview Family! Use this QR code to 
register your kiddos or sign up to serve! 
Any questions can be directed to our 
Family & Discipleship Pastor, Eric Wyatt.

On June 21, volunteers of VBS will be 
meeting together to receive training 
and information to prepare for VBS. 

If you would like to serve, 
use the QR code to sign up!

Join us on Sunday, June 18th for Family 
Dedication. This is an opportunity for 
parents and the church to acknowledge 
to each other and to the Lord that children 
are a gift from Him. Please register by 
June 11, if you would like to participate. 
Any questions can be directed to our 
Family & Discipleship Pastor, Eric Wyatt.


